## 7th Grade Newsletter

- A reminder that we will have no school on Friday, February 9. Please encourage your child to read over the long weekend to work toward his or her February reading goal.
- On Monday, February 12, we will be having a Valentine's Day Party with our buddies. Each student is asked to bring enough Valentines for all of the seventh and third grade students and teachers 30 total. I will have some printed Valentines available for students to color if desired. Students may be out of uniform on Monday and are encouraged to wear pink, red, or white.
- Students who have a pass from Mr. Oberdorf for helping at Open House may be **out of uniform** on Tuesday, February 13.
- We will begin the season of Lent with 10 am Mass on **Ash Wednesday**, February 14. Please join us for worship in the church.
- As is our tradition, we will pray the Stations of the Cross at 2 pm each Friday that we are in school during Lent, starting with February 16. You are welcome to join us in church. There will be a fish fry that night; students are encouraged to volunteer for service hours! "Good luck" to those students who will be performing the National Anthem at the Wave game that night.

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life

10th 6:35